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Hello, my name is Julie Simpson and I am a voter in District 26. 

As a mother of four boys, I ask for your support  of HB 2094 for a Conscientious Exemption to state 
mandated vaccinations.   

19 states currently allow for parents to use their well educated conscience to choose or not choose 
medical procedures for their children.  Vaccinations are the only mandated medical procedure in Kansas.  
None of the states allowing parents their rights to choose, have had an adverse affect on public health.  
We ask that you return the rights to parents, the ability to make these decisions, rather than 
government imposing these decisions on our children. 

 

Thank you, 

Julie Simpson 
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